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Summary:

Colonel Robert P. Pursley, discussed the Israeli nuclear issue with other senior officials at
the Pentagon, and drafted a memorandum that the Defense Secretary sent to Rogers,
Kissinger, and Helms on 14 March 1969. Believing it is necessary to convey “a sense of
urgency,” the memorandum restated the earlier [Warnke’s] points about the need for a
meeting and included new intelligence about Israeli efforts to acquire high speed
computers for use in a weapons program.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


